
 

 
 

TO: ​ Board of Education 
FROM:​ Director of Human Resources, Sarah Burnett 
DATE: ​ September 4, 2025 
RE:​ Open Enrollment and Childcare Requests 
 

This memo is: 

[  x  ]  Information only. 
[    ]  Information with a recommendation, and a request for Board approval by vote. 

​ Date by which a Board decision is needed: _______________ 
 
Previous memos on this topic can be found:  
[    ]  in previous Board packet(s) dated. __________________ 
[    ]  or attached to this memo 
 
Basic information: 
 

Each year the board is provided with information on the open enrollment and childcare request data. 
 

 

Background or historical information: 
 

We had 50 total open enrollment requests and 6 total childcare requests for the 2025-2026 school year. 
A summary of the requests can be found here. 

●​ Open enrollment requests consisted of: 
○​ 8 new late requests 
○​ 19 new requests 
○​ 22 returning requests 

●​ 4 open enrollment requests were denied due to the child's grade level section being full at the 
requested school. No returning requests were denied. 

●​ All childcare requests were returning students and all were approved. 
 

We had 12 total child care requests for the 2025-2026 school year 
●​ 4 were returning students 
●​ 1 was a late returning student 
●​ 2 were new students 
●​ 5 were late new students 
●​ 5 were kindergarten students 
●​ 11 were approved 
●​ 1 was denied because the grade level section at the requested building was full. 

 
 
Previous decisions, actions or parameters that relate to this topic or issue: 
N/A 

 
Recommendations: 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gffB3CVKUeUx3qTN-T1u5LXQXLBBadRcd3sBuew6lMg/edit?usp=sharing


 

N/A 
 

Other questions? What else does the Board wish to know?: 
N/A 
 


